Steven Seee

From: Jessica Ritchotte <jmritchotte@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:00 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Bill H-5351 Attention to Clerk Steve Sepe

To whom it may concern,
I am writing in support of Bill H-5351.

My career and scope of practice would be negatively affected if this bill does not pass. | have been in the aesthetics
industry for 11 years and have built my career around it. This is how | provide for my young family. | am passionate
about my trade and have invested in my education, certifications licenses, countless training hours and continue to
educate myself.

| appreciate your consideration of my support for this bill.
Thank you,

Jessica Ritchotte

815 South Rd.

E. Greenwich, R1 02818

401-413-1115

Sent from my iPhone



